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December 20,1993.

To:
,

Ms. Cheryl Phillips
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
License Fee and Debt Collection Branch
P.O. Box 954514
St. Louis, Mo. 63195-4514

Dear Ms. Pnillips:

I am enclosing with this letter, a copy of a letter that I
wrote on September 27, 1993. In that letter I had asked that the
invoices be adjusted to account for "small entity status", for
which I qualify. I had also requested that my NRC License no:
21-24363-01 be terminated effective September 27, 1993 and that
I did net wish to renew my NRC License at this time.

I have not received any follow-up notification from NRC on
the requests that I have made.

In the mean time I keep receiving calls and memos from ;

Kevin Mc Cabe of Payco-General American Credits, Inc., regarding !
their bills that are still to be adjusted to accurately reflect {my "small entity status" j

I do not have any resources at this time to make full
payment on the adjusted bills also. I am willing to make payment
at $300 per month installment plan to clear the payments due NRC.

I will appreciate very much if you will take action on my i
requests as soon as possible.

|

Thanking you in anticipation
Sincerely yours |
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SYED MAHMOOD ALI KHkN, M.D.
PRESIDENT

SYED M.A. KHAN, M.D.,P.C.
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